
ST COLUMBKILLE’S CHURCH 

2 Kirkwood St, Rutherglen, G73 2SL 

Tel:  0141 647 6034 
Website:  www.stcolumbkille.org.uk  

Email: stcolumbkille@rcdom.org.uk 

Parish Hall: hall.stcolumbkille@rcdom.org.uk  (07840 640915) 

Charity No. SC011041  

CLERGY 

Fr Bernard Mournian (Parish Priest) Fr Pat Hennessy (In Residence) 

Rev. Michael Ross (Deacon) 

Please pray for the following:- 
Sick:- Rose Burke, Grace and Gerry Molhern, 
Terry Ferguson, Hew Rodway, Paul Anderson, 
Kelten Delaney, Steven Murphy, Monica 
Browne, John Killen, Paul McNeil, Kallie      
McKeown (4yrs), Kathleen McGurk, Steven 
Murphy, Elizabeth Crawford, Willie McColgan, 
James McManus 
 
Recently deceased:- Theresa Corless, Kathleen 
Cassidy, Eddie Murphy, Bridie Dougan, Janey 
McLaughlin, Michael Boyce, Mary Greenan 
McClafferty, Kitty McGlynn, John Barr, Helen 
Gilliland, Carol Ferguson, Stan Connelly, Ellen 
Johnstone, Catherine McGlynn 
 
Anniversaries:- Helen Ward, Bea van der      
Linden, Lily Barrett, Maureen Britton, Catherine 
Gorman, Kenneth Dorrian 
 
Birthday Blessings:- Nicole Russell, Netta and Joe 
Finnigan 
 
Baptisms:- Ellie Smith, Aria Conley, Sonny 
Douglas 
 
Sanctuary Flowers:- Vincent Deighan, Joseph-
Peter Glen, Marion Monaghan, Rita Cassidy, The 
Coutts Family, Mary Connelly, Sadie Traynor 
 
To print a sick person’s name in the  bulletin 
you MUST have their permission and have 
ticked the appropriate box on the Mass offerings 
envelope. Due to data protection, we are unable 
to print their name if permission has not been 
given. 
For Mass offerings only one Mass and name per 
envelope and please write names in block     
capitals. Thank you. 

THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF 

CHRIST (CORPUS CHRISTI) (YEAR B) 

1ST/2ND JUNE 2024 
HOLY MASS  

Mon - Fri:- 10am, (Rosary, 10.30am) 1pm 

Saturday:- 10am, 4pm (Vigil) 

Sunday:- 9am; 10.30am (Children’s Liturgy);  

       12 noon; 4pm 

FUNERAL MASSES THIS WEEK 

 

CONFESSIONS:- Mon-Sat 9.30-9.55am, Sat 3.30pm 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION:- Mon-Sat 9.30-9.55am 

DIVINE MERCY HOLY HOUR:- Friday, 3pm 

 

BAPTISMS:- For baptisms please contact Church Office 

***Baptisms are held on the first and last Sunday of every 

month at either 10.30am or 12noon Mass 

Baptismal Preparation Course:-  

Wednesday 26th June 2024, 7pm, in the church. 

Parents who wish their child to be baptised in July are 

required to attend. 

 

HALL CAFÉ:- Open Tues, Thur, Sat, Sun:- 9am-12noon. 

The hall café will be closed on the following dates in 

June:- 8th, 9th, 15th, 16th, 22nd, 23rd and 29th 

 

WELFARE CLINIC:- Saturday 15th June, 10.30-12.30 

Contact us:- welfare.stcolumbkilles@gmail.com 

 

 

WEEKLY DONATIONS 

Please support your parish, donations can be made 

through our website, using the bank details below or 

by scanning the QR code.  

Sort Code:  80-12-79 

Account No: 10163767 

***Filling out our Gift Aid form will allow us to claim an extra 25% 

of your donation from the taxman, at no cost to yourself!  

Weekly Collection - £1961 

Thank you for your generosity 

 

300 CLUB 

May winner (£100):- B Gaughan (No 59) 

Next draw on Sunday 30th June. Thank you. 



CHURCH WORKER’S SOCIAL 

We are hosting a social event in the Burnside  

Hotel on Friday 7th June, open to all who help out 

in the church in any capacity and will include a 3 

course meal with live entertainment. If you would 

like to go but have not signed up yet please email 

the parish office. 

ALTAR SERVERS MEETING 

Our final altar servers meeting before the summer 

holidays will take place on Monday 3rd June, 6pm in 

the church. New altar servers welcome! 

PARISH YOUTH GROUP 

There will be a meeting for all our volunteers for 

our new Parish Youth Group on  Monday 10th 

June, 7pm in the church hall. Could all those   

involved please come along; those with approval, 

those pending approval and anyone who would 

like to sign up as a volunteer. We are hoping the 

Youth Group will start around August/September  

for young people from P4-P7. 

SUMMER MASS TIMETABLE 

We will be moving to our summer timetable for 

church liturgies from 9th June until 2nd September 

During this time there will no 1pm Mass (Mon-Fri). 

There are a number of weddings which will be      

celebrated over the summer months so we have     

decided to suspend the 10am Saturday Mass for the 

summer too. Therefore there will only be 1 daily 

Mass at 10am Monday-Friday. This timetable will 

allow our clergy to enjoy a well deserved summer 

break. The Divine Mercy Devotion on Fridays at 

3pm will also stop for the summer. 

PRAYER TO THE SACRED HEART OF JESUS 

For Catholics, the month of 

June is dedicated to the Sacred 

Heart of Jesus in veneration 

and in gratitude for His       

merciful heart and His           

redeeming love for mankind.  

O most holy heart of Jesus, fountain of every      

blessing, I adore You, I love You, and with lively 

sorrow for my sins I offer You this poor heart of 

mine. Make me humble, patient, pure and wholly 

obedient to Your will. Grant, good Jesus, that I may 

live in You and for You. Protect me in the midst of 

danger. Amen. 

1ST TUESDAY CLUB 

The 1st Tuesday Club is on Tuesday 4th June, 1.30-

3.30pm. The 1st Tuesday Club is a support group for 

those living with dementia and their carers. All  

welcome. Please note there will be no 1st Tuesday 

Club in July, we will return on Tuesday 6th August. 

HOLY SOLES 

Our Holy Soles are off to Hopetoun House on 

Monday 10th June. The buses will leave at 10am 

sharp from the front of the church, in order for 

us to make Mass in St Margaret’s, South 

Queensferry at 11am. A couple of places have 

become available. If you would like to come 

p l e a s e  e m a i l  F r  M o u r n i a n 

(frmournian@rcdom.org.uk). First come, first 

served! 

LEGION OF MARY 

We are a spiritual ministry visiting the sick,  

lonely and elderly in their homes, hospitals and 

nursing homes. We are also involved with the 

local primary school. Why not join us? Everyone 

welcome. For more information please contact  

Theresa Plommer on 07794 858 871 or Cath  

Foley on 07734 484 321. 

UNION OF CATHOLIC MOTHERS 

Meeting in the church hall on Thursday 6th June, 

11am. There will be a retreat to Carfin Grotto on 

Saturday 8th June, the bus will leave from the 

front of the church at 9.30am. For more           

details contact Evelyn Kearney on 562-4367. 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL—FOODBANK 

St Vincent de Paul would like to thank               

parishioners for their food donations. The        

foodbank is facing unprecedented demand for 

these items:-pasta, tuna and tea-bags. We would 

be grateful for donations of these items. 

KATHLEEN CASSIDY’S FAMILY - THANK YOU 

Maureen Longmuir and family wish to express their 

heartfelt thanks for prayers, Mass cards, words of 

comfort and sympathy on the occasion of Kathleen’s 

death. Mass will be offered for the intentions of all. 

12 NOON MASS CHOIR  

Our 12noon choir are looking for new members. If 

you would like to join please speak to Frank McPhail 

or Kathleen Connor before Mass. 






